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An Update from the Parents’ Council… 
Supporting Your Child’s Mental Health and Wellbeing

The parents’ council in conjunction with the National Parents’ Council (NPC) have fixed a date for a talk on the above subject.  The talk will take place on Tuesday 9th February on the school premises from 7.30 pm. It will be a two hour talk. All are welcome.  We urge you to take the opportunity to attend this course as we feel it will be of great value to parents and guardians.

Annual Table Quiz
The annual table quiz will take place on Friday 26th February in Treacy’s Pub (the Heath).  The quiz will start at 9.00 pm and participation will cost €40 for a table of four.  Tickets can be purchased from the school office or on the door on the night.  We will also be holding a raffle on the night with a selection of great prizes to be won.  This is a very enjoyable night and it is great opportunity for all parents to meet in a social setting.  A selection of snacks (finger food) will be provided to those participating in the quiz.  
Easter Raffle
The parents’ council will be running a free Easter raffle for the children of the school.  It will consist of one prize for each class and all children will each a ticket.  The draw will take place on the final day of school before the Easter break.  Good luck to all the kids!
Copper Run Fundraiser
As 1 and 2 cent coins are being phased out of circulation, the parent’s council would like to collect all your unwanted copper coins from the first day of lent until the end of the school year.  There will be a collection box placed in each class. The class that have raised the most at the end of the month will receive a class prize. The parents’ council would be very grateful if you could look around you house (behind your furniture!) for those old and unwanted coins.
Bags to School Clothing/Mobile Phones Collection

We will soon be holding the second of our clothing/mobile phone/tablet collections.  It will be held during the week ending the 8th April 2016.  This is the week directly after the Easter holiday break so we hope that this will give everybody the opportunity to gather plenty of unwanted clothing and/or mobile phones.  We shall earn €0.45/kg of clothing collected during these events.  On top of this, the bags to school’s collection company shall make a donation of 10% of our total earnings to the Laura Lynn foundation.  This is a great opportunity to support your children’s school and a very worthy cause.  We would ask you to please spread the word about this collection to your friends and family who may have unwanted clothes and/or phones that they could donate.  Items can be dropped to the school from Monday 4th April.  Should anyone be in the position that they have a lot of items and are unable to transfer them directly to the school, please contact Theresa Thompson (0863384670) to arrange collection.
Reminder: If you are dropping off your items on the last day of the collection (Friday 8th April), please do so while dropping your children at the school as the collection company will be collecting bags from 10.00 am (hence we need to have everything ready!). 
Cake Sale
Our cake sale fundraiser will be held on 24th April 2016.  This is usually a very successful fundraising event for the parents’ council and we ask all parents to try and donate baked items for the sale.  The cake sale will take place after 9.30 am mass on the Heath.  For those of you that are newcomers to the school, this is the chance for you to show off your baking skills! There will be free tea and coffee on the morning and we encourage you to come along and support this event.
Holy Communion
This year’s Holy Communion will take place on Saturday 13th May.  As always the parents’ council provide refreshments and treats for the communion children and their families in the Heath hall afterwards.  This will also be a time that we will ask people to donate some baked goods for the event.  Closer to the date we will also ask for some volunteers to help out on the morning.
Internet Safety for Children

The parents’ council have organised a talk for the older children of the school on the subject of internet safety and cyber bullying.  We believe that this is a very important subject in today’s society.  This event will take place on Tuesday 1st March.  The children that will be invited to attend will receive the details closer to the date.

Children’s’ Birthday Parties

A number of parents have approached the parents’ council regarding the above. Due to the frequency of birthday parties, we would ask parents to be mindful when giving a gift.
Thanks
The parents’ council would like to thank all parents who supported our recent fundraising events (bag pack, clothing collection, calendar, Christmas logs and raffle).
Finally…

Sixth class children will be receiving their confirmation on the 20th February.  We would like to wish them all the very best and hope that they have a very enjoyable day.
The Parent’s Council
